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FEDERAL HIGHWAY AND FEDERAL TRANSIT ADMINISTRATIONS 
CONDUCT PUBLIC REVIEW OF THE 

MIAMI-DADE METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION 

 
(MIAMI, April 8, 2015) - Every four years the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) 

and the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) conduct a review of the Miami-Dade 

Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) transportation planning process as required 

by law. The primary purpose of the certification review is to evaluate the MPO’s 

compliance with Federal regulations. The Federal Team will also conduct a Public 

Meeting to inform the general public about the Federal transportation planning 

requirements, and provide them the opportunity to express their thoughts about the 

transportation planning process. 

 

Certification Process: Wednesday, April 22nd from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM  

Thursday, April 23rd from 8:30 AM to 1:30 PM 

 

Public Meeting:  Wednesday, April 22, 2015 at 4:30 PM 

 

Location:   Stephen P. Clark Center 

111 NW First Street 

10th Floor CITT Conference Room  

Miami, FL 33128  

 

Additional information can be found at http://miamidadempo.org/tmac.asp  
 

### 


